
M A R I N E  C O R P S  A I R  G R O U N D  

C O M B A T  C E N T E R

C R I M E  P R E V E N T I O N

Crime Prevention is an active program that combines 

public awareness & preventive measures to reduce crime.

M A R I N E  C O R P S  A I R  G R O U N D  

C O M B A T  C E N T E R

C R I M E  P R E V E N T I O N

F o r  c r i m e  p r e v e n t i o n  i n f o r m a t i o n  c o n t a c t  t h e  P h y s i c a l  

S e c u r i t y / C r i m e  P r e v e n t i o n  o f f i c e  a t  7 6 0 - 8 3 0 - 4 5 6 1

Focus for the month of December is Holiday Safety.  December brings family and

friends together to celebrate Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, or the New Year.

There are simple steps you can take while preparing for holiday festivities to 

reduce the likelihood of crime spoiling your holiday. A collection of top tips are:

Store presents in a secure location that cannot be

viewed from the outside of your home.

Purchase gift cards at trusted retailers and 

ensure they have not been tampered with.

Ensure lit candles are maintained in a good 

location and are monitored for safety.

Leave lights on the outside of your home

lit during the hours of darkness.

Do not advertise on social media when 

you are away from home.

Be watchful for email scams and 

while shopping online.

Overall, let the holiday season not be one forgotten. Enjoy

safety and continually help prevent crime upon you, 

your family, and your friends. 

Happy Holidays from the Provost Marshal’s Office!


